











              May 31, 2016
To: Mr. Lian-Sheng Ma, President and Company Editor-in-Chief
World Journal of Radiology
Thank you for inviting me to make the review article by your mail of January 2, 2016. I would like to submit my manuscript entitled “18F-FDG accumulation and colorectal cancer” (Number ID: 01328700) to World Journal of Radiology. 
  Positron emission tomography (PET) with 18F-fluorodeoxyglucose (FDG) is a less invasive diagnostic tool to evaluate glucose metabolism by measuring uptake of FDG, a glucose analogue, and has been widely used for diagnosis, monitoring treatment response, surveillance and prognostication of a variety of cancers. Despite its widespread clinical utility, the cellular and molecular mechanisms that determine 18F-FDG accumulation have not yet been elucidated. Recent reports have indicated the potential of FDG-PET/CT scans in predicting mutational status (e.g., KRAS gene mutation) of colorectal cancer (CRC), which suggests that FDG-PET scans may play a key role in determining therapeutic strategies by non-invasively predicting tumor response to anti-epidermal growth factor receptor (EGFR) therapy.

   In this review, we will summarize the current data on the correlation between the underlying molecular mechanism and the clinical observations of tumor 18F-FDG accumulation.

Accordingly, we believe that our results shall attract attentions by many researchers in both basic and clinical oncology.

Thank you very much, in advance, for your consideration in this matter.

Respectfully, I remain,   
Kenji Kawada, M.D., Ph.D.
Department of Surgery, Graduate School of Medicine, 

Kyoto University, Kyoto, Japan
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